
 
Wesley Elementary School 
SDMC Q1 Meeting Minutes 

Wednesday, September 25, 2024 
4:30pm-5:30pm 

 
 

SoaringtoNewHeights! 

 

 

 

 

 

Meeting started 4:30pm 

 

▪ 4:30pm- Introduction of present committee began. 

Ms. Scales, Ms. Campos, Mrs.Douge, Mrs. Nash, Ms. Evans and Ms. Veenters joined virtually. 

• 4:40pm- Mrs. Nash gave a first six weeks update, which mentioned that Wesley is now fully NES 

this school year and the implementation has been quite responsive among staff members. Report 

cards will be going home on 10/27. Mrs. Nash then opened the floor for members to highlight 

anything they have noticed during these first six weeks. Ms. Douge mentioned that dismissal 

procedures and expectations have improved the dismissal process greatly, this is a glow for the 

campus. 

• 4:55pm- Mrs. Nash discussed the High-quality Instruction expectation that is seen throughout the 

campus (Pre-k-5th). It was mentioned also that, Ms. Evans will soon support teacher peers with 

math high quality instruction. Ms. Evans also wanted to highlight that she loved the expectation that 

were set beforehand but know would like to see more support with engagement and how it ties into 

instruction, specifically math. 

• 5:10pm- A recent campus event, Open house was highlighted and how successful it was. Next 

week the Loving Kids tutoring for grades K-2 will commence, this will be during their elective time. 

Loving Kids support students’ academic with skills as well as mentorship.   

• 5:20pm- Mrs. Nash mentioned the upcoming events at Wesley, Hispanic Heritage Celebration 

week, Coffee with the Principal 10/10/24, Campus Beautification Project 10/26/24, STEAM-O-

WEEN stem night 10/30/24. The parent data meeting will occur the week of October 7th, this will be 

an opportunity for parents to be more involved in their child’s learning. A staff morale booster 

“You’ve Been Boo’d” was mentioned to help boost morale on the campus. 

• Meeting ended at 5:30pm 

 


